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Issued on September 16, 2022 for immediate release 
 
 
 
Vice-Principal Appointment – Voyageur Elementary School 

 
The Quesnel School District is pleased to announce that Ms. Anne Mummery has been appointed to 
position of Vice-Principal of Voyageur Elementary School effective September 26, 2022. 
 
Ms. Mummery has been employed at the Quesnel School as an Elementary Resource Teacher since 
September 2021 and was previously employed as a teacher in the Chilliwack School District since 2002. 
 
Ms. Mummery holds a Bachelor of Education degree and is currently enrolled in the Master of 
Educational Leadership Program through Memorial University. 
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For more information contact Dan Lowndes, Superintendent of Schools 250-992-8802,  

Jennifer Woollends, Secretary-Treasurer 250-992-8802 or Tony Goulet, Chairperson of the Board 250-983-3519 

 


